
 
 

2019-2020 Final Report Cards 

We are excited to announce that we will be sharing all students’ 2019-2020 Final Report Cards through 

the Parent & Family Portal! This means that: 

● Students will be able to access their own report cards through the Student Portal. 

● Parents/Guardians will be able to access their students’ report cards through the Parent & 

Family Portal.  

 

Steppers outlining how students and parents/guardians will be able to access report cards are linked 

below: 

● Student Portal Report Card Stepper 

● Parent & Family Portal Report Card Stepper 

 

Report cards will be made available through the Parent & Family Portal per the following schedule: 

● Students in Grades 9-12: 9:00 am on Monday, June 15th 

● Students in Grades K-8: 9:00 am on Tuesday, June 16th 

 

Please note that report cards will be available for students in middle grades and high school grades on 

different days if the ​ ​students are enrolled in a school that services both middle and high school 

students; e.g. Masterman School 

 

For information on how parents/guardians can sign up for the Parent & Family Portal, visit 

philasd.org/pfportal​. 
 

Report cards will also be mailed home to families, based on the primary address in the Student 

Information System (SIS). 

 

Thank you and we wish you a safe and healthy summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Evelyn ​Nuñez 

Chief of Schools 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qlp3bJgLquwVoYj5EHzodm7Sh5wBFU7d/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-ylT3GYL69Us6BBQ1pNhev56tSKZW63-/view?usp=sharing
https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-and-family-portal/

